
FEC students have their say in Borough consultation 

On Monday 23rd April FEC Students took part in a borough consultation about 

local transport.  Sally-Ann Clark from Barking and Dagenham Youth Forum 

facilitated the event; also in attendance was Tim Mullen from B and D 

transport department.  Students were asked their thoughts on a variety of 

questions, which included ‘How do you travel for leisure purposes?’, ‘What 

needs to improve to make our transport better?’ and ‘How often do you walk, 

cycle or use public transport?’. 

Shane Hay, a current Year 14 student said “It’s really good I got a chance to 

answer these questions.  Next year I will use buses to get to college”.  

 

 


